
The cost of participating in Lakeland Escape Room’s 2017 Corporate Games is $500, plus tax. That’s the price for 
one team, potentially consisting of up to 8 people. 

For $500 plus tax, you’ll get:
1) Up to three rounds of Escape Room play. Three games for an 8-person team is regular priced at $642, after 
tax. 

2) T-shirts for every member of your team. At $20 a pop, this would normally cost $160. 

3) If you’d like to reserve a conference room, please call prior to completing your Corporate Games booking to 
be sure the time you’re requesting is available. (863) 450-3232

4) Access to catering options during your time in the conference room. 

If your team proceeds to the �nal round of the Corporate Games (which, come on, you will…you’re all geniuses 
over there) and chooses to reserve a conference room for an hour, you’re looking at a savings of $352. 

Now, let’s take a look at how participating in the 2017 Corporate Games will bene�t your team and your 
company:

1) Throughout the duration of the competition, each company’s team will be highlighted on social media, 
including a brief description of your company, the services or products you provide, and a link back to your 
website. If your team proceeds throughout round 2 and 3 of the competition, we will sing your praises on all 
of our social media channels. Plus, we’ll be sending out competition updates to our nearly 4,000 subscriber 
e-mail list. Every mention of your company will include a link back to your website.

2) You’ll be able to broadcast your involvement in the Games to your own social media followers, clients, 
customers, and the rest of the community. They’ll cheer you on and be impressed by competitive drive! 

3) Escape Rooms are the ultimate team-building activities. Ditch the forced team-building activities that have 
your employees rolling their eyes. Escape Rooms are real-life mental exercises that naturally foster teamwork 
and critical thinking. Watch your employees truly listen to one and other, communicate e�ciently, and 
respect each other’s contributions to one end goal. They’ll thrive under the pressure and build camaraderie to 
be envied. 

4) Have a meeting OUTSIDE of that o�ce. Your team will love being able to get out of their normal daily 
routine to discuss the important stu�. Support local! 

Get Creative!
Here are some options for the smaller businesses or for companies who just don’t have the team development 
budget right now.

• Small Biz?  Why not join forces with another small business, and share the costs of a team! This competitive 
activity is the perfect opportunity for your company to team up with a partner that you work with frequently 
or one of your best (and smartest, wink wink) clients.

• Maybe your employees will want to contribute to the cause. Invite them to pay a portion of the costs. For 
instance, encouraging employees to contribute $20/person would cut the cost to your company by $160. 

We’re ready. Our game faces are on, and we’ve got our team set up. 

Now, we just need to….

CoNvInCe ThE BoSs
Here are the cold hard facts:


